Message

From: Guyton, Kathryn [KGuyton@nas.edu]

Sent: 10/14/2021 6:04:16 PM

To: Kraft, Andrew [Kraft. Andrew@epa.gov]; Soto, Vicki [Soto.Vicki@epa.gov]; Shams, Dahnish
[Shams.Dahnish@epa.gov]; Glenn, Barbara [Glenn.Barbara@epa.gov]

CC: Ray Wassel [rwassel@nas.edu]

Subject: FW: Deadline Extended to Nominate an Expert for Formaldehyde Assessment Study

Dear all,

Below is the announcement just sent to the BEST Listserv, for information.

Best wishes,
Kate

From: The National Academies Board on Environmental Studies and Toxicology <BEST@nas.edu>
Subject: Deadline Extended to Nominate an Expert for Formaldehyde Assessment Study

YView this small i vour iowssy
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Submit Commitiee Nominations:
Review of EPA's 2021 Draft Formaldehyde Assessment
Extended Deadline: October 29, 2021

In response {o 3 request from the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA), the National
Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine invite you to nominate experis for an
ad hoc commitiee to review the EPA’s 2021 draft formaldehyde assessment. Committee
meetings will begin in early 2022.

The National Academies are committed to enhancing diversity and inclusion in order to
strengthen the quality of our work. We encourage the nomination of volunteers who reflect
the populations we serve and also welcome nominations of candidates from
underrepresented racial and ethnic groups, women, and early- and mid-career
professionals.

We invite you to submit nominations for committee members and/or reviewers by
Friday, October 29, 2021.

Click Here to Submit Nominations

We are seeking approximately 12 volunteer experts with expertise in the fields of:

® Public health risk assessment,

» Systematic review methods,

® Biostatistics,

® Environmental epidemiology,

® Toxicology,

o Carcinogenesis (leukemogenasis),
o Reproductive effects,

o Developmental effects,

® Neurotoxicology,

® Respiratory effects (including asthma),
o Biclogical modeling,

» Exposure assessment,
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® Dose-response analysis.

To learn more about this new study, visil our webpags.

Contact Us

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Kate Guylon at kguvion@nas sdu
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The National Acadamiss Kack Cenler
B0 Fifth Strest NW

{01

Washinglon, DG 30

Want to change how you reoaive thege smalls?

You can click here o updste vour preferences or glick here o unsubsenbe fror s list

You ars recsiving this email bacsuse you odled to recelve content from the Board on Envirenmental

Shudies and Toxieology,
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